Town Of Bakersfield
Select Board Meeting
9/11/2017
Present
David Ovitt
Lance Lawyer
Brian Wescom

William Newett

Warrants
Select Board BCC 03-2017 $95.00
Select Board 22-2017 $4778.06

Road Commission 14&15-2017 $7444.74

David called the meeting to order Lance secanded it.

Warrants were reviewed and sighed
Minutes from August 28" meeting were read and accepted.

Joe Stumpo was present to question motor cross track on Pelchaks property. Stated he had offered to
remove jumps, but has not been taken up on his offer. Concerned that this may start back up. Stated
noise and dust from the track was excessive.

David will touch base with Darlene Marrier ZBA to follow up on the progress of the violation notice she
sent. She has stated the notice was issued and received and she had been in communication with Mrs.
Pelchak.

Act 46 was discussed and how it may play out.

Bill Irwin requested to be put on the agenda for the October 9th Select Board meeting to discuss Energy
Facility Planning

David voted to adjourn the meeting and Lance seconded it



